
Counseling Center 

Smart lunch activities 
For the week of: 

9/21/2015 through 9/25/2015 
 

On Tuesday (09/22/15) during Both SMART Lunches – Lees McRae 
College will be here to meet with Juniors and Seniors who are interested in 
the College in regards to admission and scholarships.   
 

Lees-McRae is a four-year, coeducational residential college offering diverse 
baccalaureate degrees, strong athletic programs and outstanding faculty. The 
College offers online programs and degree-completion opportunities in 
surrounding communities to nontraditional learners. All academic programs 
incorporate a broad core curriculum and field-specific career preparation and 
experiential learning with an emphasis in leadership and service.  

Located in the town of Banner Elk nestled in the heart of the Blue Ridge 
Mountains of western North Carolina, Lees-McRae College has the highest 
elevation of any college campus east of the Mississippi. Boasting an invigorating 
and healthful climate, the Appalachian region is an outdoor enthusiast's dream. 
Area attractions include Grandfather Mountain, the Blue Ridge Parkway, the 
Pisgah and Cherokee National Forests, Beech and Sugar Mountain Ski Resorts, 
the Linville Gorge and Wilson Creek Wilderness Areas, and much more. 

 

On Wednesday (09/23/15) during 1st Smart  Lunch ALL students taking 
the PSAT in October will meet in the auditorium to go over test taking tips and 
ways to get prepared so you can do your very best on this test. Please make 
sure to attend this session since it is very important!  
 
 
On Friday(09/25/15) during 1st Smart Lunch in Room D10 there will be a 
session on the NCAA Eligibility Center.  Juniors and Seniors who may need 
assistance with registering can meet with their counselor during this time to 
get help with this process! 
 


